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First-year student Katie Schuyler, left, thanks Carol Desaulniers for her time
following her interview during the annual Career Development Mock Interview Day
on Friday (April 20) in the Glazer Family Club at Yulman Stadium. Desaulniers,
director of human resources at the Maison Dupuy Hotel, was one of several area
professionals who volunteered to conduct mock interviews with students enrolled in
the Majors, Internships and Jobs course offered by Career Development.
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